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Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back to Year 3 and a Happy New Year to you all! We would like to say thank you to your children for a very busy and productive first term; they have worked hard and settled really well.
This half term we are going to go back in time to learn about The Romans! We will discover what battles were fought and how The Roman Empire managed to conquer so much of Europe.  Later this term, we will be going on a trip to museums in Cambridge.

In English, we will read and explore myths and legends before creating our own story about how Rome was built.  This will link with our Roman-themed learning. We will move on to look at diary writing and how to structure these before creating our own, based on the life of a Roman slave.

In Maths, we will be focusing on our multiplication and division at the beginning of this term, and then we will move on to look at length and perimeter.

PE will continue to take place on Wednesdays and Fridays.  As it is winter, the children are welcome to wear jogging bottoms preferably in blue and a sweatshirt or similar clothes for outside. Please ensure they are labelled clearly with your child’s name.

Our moat day will still be on a Monday this term and it may be necessary to provide long clothes and wellies as the weather remains wet and chilly.!

Homework will continue to be given out in the first week and five tasks should be completed by February half term.  Homework books will be due in at the end of the half term or can be emailed to us at any time. We look forward to seeing these!  We also expect children to be reading at home and filling in their reading diaries so we can see what they are reading. House points and stickers are awarded for reading at home.  
Should you wish to speak to us about anything, please just let us know,either by speaking to us at the end of the day or by email.  As always, thank you for your continued support.
Best wishes,
Maggie Webb & Richard Marchant
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